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June 28, 2023 

Dear Community Members: 

P.O. SOX 1899, YUMA, AZ 8530<6 

760.$7:2.0263 FAX 760.571.0264 

Quechan Head Start is gathering information for our community assessment. The 
assessment paints a picture of the community and describes the diverse needs of 
families who may receive services. In addition, the community assessment covers 
the community's history, its economic and political scene, and its strengths and 
challenges. Head Start Program Performance Standards requires programs to 
review and update the community assessment annually to reflect any significant 
changes. 

As a valuable part of our service area, we are requesting your completion of the 
attached Community Assessment survey. Your information is very important to our 
program in better serving our children, families, and community. 

'vVe appreciate your time in responding to this survey. 

Quechan Head Start 
628 Picacho Road Building #4 

'vVinterhaven, California 92283 
(760) 572-0263

Return Survey to Head Start by August 4, 2023. Thank you. 




